

THE CONOVER STAR

WEEK OF NOVEMBER 6 - 10

Reminders:

- Don't forget that Daylight Savings Time ends Sunday, November 5th.
- Our committee meetings begin this week, so HSOC will meet Monday, November 6th at 1:00 PM in the conference room.
- I will be in a Crucial Conversations training all day Wednesday, November 8th. I will be available via email or phone (in emergencies) if needed.
- Our Elementary grade level meeting will take place Thursday, November 9th at 3:15 PM.
- Friday, November 10th is Veterans Day. There will be no school for students or staff on that day.

Upcoming Events:

NOVEMBER 5 DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS

NOVEMBER 6 - 10 COMMITTEE MEETING WEEK

NOVEMBER 8 CRUCIAL CONVERSATIONS TRAINING (WEESE) ALL DAY

EC DISTRICT MEETING AT CO AT 3:30 PM

NOVEMBER 9 ELEMENTARY GRADE LEVEL MEETING

OVEMBER 10 VETERANS DAY HOLIDAY (NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS OR STAFF)

NOVEMBER 13 SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT TEAM MEETING AT 1:00 PM IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM

NOVEMBER 15 FACULTY MEETING AT 3:15 PM IN THE CAFETERIA

NOVEMBER 16 PRINCIPAL'S MEETING AT CENTRAL OFFICE

We choose: Conover School

Quick Links:



<u>WEEKLY UPDATES</u>

HAPPY FRIDAY EVERYONE!

AS WE LOOK AHEAD TO NEXT WEEK, THERE ARE SEVERAL UPDATES I WANT TO PROVIDE. FIRST, COMMITTEE MEETINGS BEGIN THIS WEEK, WITH HSOC MEETING MONDAY AT 1:00 PM IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM. SECOND, I WILL BE IN A CRUCIAL CONVERSATIONS TRAINING ALL DAY WEDNESDAY, BUT WILL BE AVAILABLE VIA EMAIL AND, IN THE EVENT OF AN EMERGENCY, VIA PHONE. AN ADDITIONAL REMINDER ABOUT THAT DAY: THE EC DISTRICT MEETING IS AT 3:30 PM AT CENTRAL OFFICE. THIRD, BOTH COMMUNITY PARTNERS (1:00 PM) AND ELEMENTARY GRADE LEVEL MEETINGS (3:15 PM) TAKE PLACE THURSDAY. FINALLY, DON'T FORGET THAT FRIDAY IS VETERANS DAY HOLIDAY, SO THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS OR STAFF ON THAT DAY.

AS MOST OF YOU PROBABLY KNOW, WE HAD OUR HEALTH INSPECTION AND DD AUDIT ON THE SAME DAY THIS WEEK (YESTERDAY). THAT WAS THE FIRST TIME TO MY KNOWLEDGE THAT THAT HAS EVER HAPPENED. THAT SAID, I AM VERY PROUD OF ALL OF YOU WITH HOW YOU HANDLED YOURSELVES DURING THOSE TWO VISITS. THEY WERE BOTH VERY COMPLIMENTARY OF ALL OF YOU--AND DD (MRS. CRANE) IN PARTICULAR SAID IT WAS CLEAR YOU WERE ALL TAKING THINGS VERY SERIOUSLY AND THAT SHE APPRECIATED THE EFFORT. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR THIS: IT MAKES MY JOB THAT MUCH EASIER WHEN YOU ARE ALL THAT DIALED IN.

I HOPE THAT ALL OF YOU HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND, AND I WILL SEE YOU ALL ON MONDAY!

THROUGH THESE HALLS.... WALK THE GREATEST KIDS IN THE WORLD.







